
 

Summer Computer Classes 
 

                          
 

There will be no computer classes during 

the months of July and August, classes will 

resume September 9th.   

The one-on-one “help sessions” will 

continue thru the summer by appointment 

only.  If you would like to make an appointment 

for a “help session,” send an email to Adele at 

roseadele@yahoo.com.  

 

Have a great summer! 
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